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Save Texas Water

Water Conservation

Spring is right around
the corner and it’s time
to spruce up your yard,

here are some tips to

beautify and save water.

1. Timing is
everything- Know how
much water your
landscape needs before
you set your sprinkler.

2. Watering-It’s best to
water lawn and
landscapes in the early
morning and evening
after the sun goes down.
your grass doesn’t
always need water, just
step on it and if it
springs back it doesn’t
need to be watered.

YOUR VOTE
COUNTS!!

Our next meeting will
be on March 2, 2024,
at 10:00 AM this will
be the annual meeting
and

**We still need a
couple people for
members at large, if
you feel this is
something you want to
try, come to the
meeting on March 2",

March 2024

Neighborhood
News

Post Oak Savannah is
offering classes for
rainwater harvesting
May 2°¢ 2024 from 9-
1, classes are free.

**Starting March 1°
2024, the base rate
for water will be
going up from the
current rate of
$58.35 to $59.35, this
is to cover utilities
and meter rates**

if you would like your
invoice emailed each
month, please send an
email to
berwsc@aol.com to
let Anita know and
include your account
number.
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Mailing address: 472 Barbara Somerville, Texas 77879

Email address:; bcrwsc@aol.com

Office Hours: 7:30 AM to 2:00 PM
Tuesday through Friday
Phone: 979-535-8085

Go check out our new webpage
https://bcrwsc.myruralwater.com.

Bill Pay: Logon and use the URL
HTTPS://bcrwsc.abswebserver.com.

Please follow the prompts to set up your account

and pay online.



